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SOUTH WINDSOR PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSION 

The following actions were taken at the Special Meeting of the South Windsor Planning & Zoning 
Commission on Tuesday, April 5, 2022:  

1. Approved Appl. 22-03P, Kathy Kerrigan – a zoning text amendment to add Section 1.5 
Moratorium on New Truck and Freight Terminals and Warehouse and Distribution 
Centers to Article 1 to put in place an immediate one-year Moratorium for the proposal of 
any new Truck and Freight Terminal and Warehouse and Distribution Centers to allow 
for zoning regulation changes to be put in place to address public concerns (effective date 
4/22/22)  

 
               Bart Pacekonis, Chairman 
               PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSION 

 


